
 

 

 

 

 

September 20, 2016 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Solidarity Rally Tally  

 

We will be sending this update to all members every couple of days so you can compare how your school 

turnout for our September 28
th
 rally compares to other schools. We are asking each delegate chair or 

designee to report the number of teachers attending to sumhauer@btfny.org as often as there is a 

significant change. We would like a final count by 3:00 pm on Monday, September 26, 2016. 

We have included the number of teachers that are at each school based on our most recent information. 

Please report any errors so that we can correct the faculty count.  

Let’s have a terrific turnout. We will be joined by other unions, friends and local leaders.  

Let’s ring City Hall three deep. Remember, the Board will be watching.  

We will prevail as we always do… with the strongest solidarity anywhere! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 


